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Subject: TRIUMPH Valenica – CA FIRE Impact/Delivery Hold Notice

Dear Valued Supplier,

The California fires are now impacting our TRIUMPH Valencia site.  We received an evacuation notice this afternoon (Wednesday, January 22).  As a result, we have closed the site for the day and have sent all employees’ home.  We will follow up with updates as they develop.  In the meantime, you are directed to hold all shipments to the TRIUMPH Valencia site effective immediately.

Our thoughts are with the community, our employees, and our suppliers in area.  

Sincerely,
TRIUMPH Leadership
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